
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 14th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 1 – Visit to Tolworth Library 
 

To promote a love of reading, we are planning a trip to Tolworth Library for our children in Year 1. The 
librarian will give a short talk about how the library works, and then your child will have the opportunity to 
explore the range of books on offer and borrow to be kept in school. 

Curriculum impact Enjoyment of reading 

Proposed event Where  Tolworth Library 

 When Friday 28th  February – Rabbits (leaving school at 10.00am, 
returning at 12.00pm) 
Friday 7th March  – Hedgehogs (leaving school at 9.15am, 
returning at 11.15am) 
Friday 7th March –Squirrels (leaving school at 10.00am, returning 
at 12.00pm) 

 Cost None 

Additional 
information 

We will walk to and from the library. Please make sure your child has a coat. 
We will be back in time for lunch. 

 

Action required We would appreciate adult helpers with this trip. We will need 4 -5 parents 
helpers per class. If you are able to join us, please complete this form by 
Monday, 24th February to let us know. You are not required to hold a DBS for 
this visit.  

 
We hope your child enjoys their visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Hempston 
Year 1 Lead  
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https://forms.gle/PcYLpQxpYSiftvZQ7

